
FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION 
Procurement Office 

605 Suwannee Street, MS 20 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0450 

 
 

ADDENDUM NO.  1    DATE: July 23, 2019 
 

RE:  Technical Questions and Answers 
    
   DOT-RFP-20-9006-GH 

                
 
Notice is hereby given of the following changes to the above-referenced ITB: 
 
Q: 
Our records indicate there is no 7255 Normandy Blvd. but a 7322 Normandy Blvd in Jacksonville 
Fl according to the FDLE site. That being said, the image enclosed, looks like a “tower”. Please let 
us know the correct address or perhaps provide an image so we can provide a quote for: DOT-
ITB-20-9006-GH 
 
A: 
The correct E911 address is 7322 for the Jax FHP tower site.   
Google Earth - Lat/Long 30 17 51.99 / 84 46 08.80 
 
Exhibit “A”, Scope of Services has been revised to reflect the correct street number. 
 
 
                                            

 
 
 
 
 

Proposers should acknowledge receipt of this Addendum by completing and submitting 
with their proposal (or Addendum may be sent via email to greg.hill@dot.state.fl.us) no later 
than the time and date of the proposal opening.  
 

                                   
_____________________________________Bidder/Proposer 
 
_____________________________________Submitted by (Signature) 
 
Failure to file a protest within the time prescribed in Section 120.57(3), Florida Statutes, or failure to post the 
bond or other security required by law within the time allowed for filing a bond shall constitute a waiver of 
proceedings under Chapter 120, Florida Statutes.   
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